Fort Hays State University

FHSU Scholars Repository

Faculty Senate Archives Online

11-20-1933

Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate Minutes, November 20, 1933

FHSU Faculty Senate

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholars.fhsu.edu/sen_all

Recommended Citation

FHSU Faculty Senate, "Fort Hays State University Faculty Senate Minutes, November 20, 1933" (1933). *Faculty Senate*. 71.

https://scholars.fhsu.edu/sen_all/71

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Archives Online at FHSU Scholars Repository. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty Senate by an authorized administrator of FHSU Scholars Repository. For more information, please contact ScholarsRepository@fhsu.edu.

Faculty meeting Nov. 20.1933

Pres. Rarick being absent the meeting was called to order by Dean Lee.

Absent: Dr. Morris, Miss Paul, Dr. Rarick, Mr. Riley, Mr. Rouse, Mr. Yeager and Mr. Gross

Motion was made by Dr. McCartney, that the matter which was tabled on October 20th, i.e. "that the faculty give two hour final semester examinations for all courses", be taken from the table for consideration. Seconded by Mr. Rankin. Carried.

Two proposed examination schedules were presented to the meeting by the committee composed of Dr. Moreland, Dr. Walker and Dr. McCartney.

Mr. Rankin offered as a substitute motion "that the faculty set aside two hours for the examination period." Seconded by Dr. Zinszer. Carried.

Motion was made by Dr. Barton that the faculty adopt Schedule "A" for semester examinations. Seconded by Mr. Thompson. After considerable discussion the motion was made by Mr. Wooster that the matter be tabled for another week, until each department could check the schedule in the light of their own situation to see how it would work. Seconded by Dr. McGrath. Carried.

Mr. Rankin made a motion that the faculty recommend to the administration that the college furnish to the students, at a nominal charge if necessary, uniform paper for taking examinations. Seconded by Dr. McGrath. Carried.

Dr. Kelly remarked that if this was done extreme care should be taken to see that no student was able to secure any of the paper to be used in examinations.

Dr. Kelly reported for the curriculum committee.

There being no further business for the day the meeting adjourned.

Cora Bibens, Sec'y